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December 10, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 

We have no positive test results.  The residents on Kilkenny were tested yesterday and we will 

start getting results in the next couple of days.  Ottawa Public Health is awaiting these results and 

will then determine if the suspect outbreak is over or whether a full outbreak will be declared if 

there are any positive results.   

There has been a request to provide clarification of how to calculate whether a result is within 

the past week.  The following is the testing requirement:  

“Homes should ensure that caregivers provide proof of a negative COVID19 test result in 

the past week and verbally attest that they have not subsequently tested positive prior to 

visiting.”  

If your test date is Monday, your results are good to the following Monday. Tuesday you would 

need to have test results from a date after Monday. 

 

Stay safe and be well, 

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


